
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
                 27th June 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Tuesday, 1st July is our transition day when all of the children will be trialling ‘moving up’. It is a very 
busy day for the school as in the afternoon, we will have our new starters coming to see EYFS and 
each class will spend an afternoon with their new teacher. 

 
The children will register with their current teacher after lunch then go to their new teacher straight 
after, for the afternoon. The children will then be dismissed to parents from their new doors and 
lines. The main difference for this will affect current EYFS children, who will be dismissed from the 
Year 1 door and the current year two children who will be dismissed from the Key Stage 2 lines. The 
teachers will be available at pick up for any questions or support you may need. 

 
Year 6 will be going to their new secondary schools for the day and we wish them the very best of 
luck as they enjoy trying out their new routines. We can’t wait to hear all about it on Wednesday. 

 
The following teachers will be teaching the classes in the next academic year: 

 
EYFS  Miss Birdsall (Monday to Wednesday), Mrs Beech (Thursday & Friday) 
Year 1  Mrs Smalley (Monday to Wednesday), Mrs Ashby (Thursday & Friday) 
Year 2  Miss Whyley (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday), Mrs Friston (Thursday) 
Year 3  Mr Fuller 
Year 4  Miss Thompson 
Year 5  Mrs Coupland 
Year 6   Miss Frankland 

 
Staffing changes for the coming school year: 

 
Mrs Friston will be the school’s Deputy Head Teacher and Miss Frankland will be our newly 
appointed ‘Teaching and Learning Lead’. As members of the Senior Leadership Team of the school, 
both Mrs Friston and Miss Frankland will be an additional layer of support and can be approached 
for queries and support where you may need it. 

 
I will be reducing my work days and will not usually be in school on a Friday. This is not a decision I 
have taken lightly but I want to continue to give 100% to the school and have finally taken advice to 
look after my wellbeing a little better. I am extremely confident that the senior leadership team will 
be able to offer support and guidance in my absence. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sadly, we are saying goodbye to Mrs Chilton, Mr Chadwick and Miss Lloyd. We never want to say 
goodbye to staff and they will all be very sadly missed. We’ve loved working with them and I’m sure 
the children will miss them too. I especially want to acknowledge the work that Mrs Chilton has 
done in taking the helm in Year 5. She has provided endless support and guidance to the pupils and 
we cannot thank her enough. On behalf of the school, I want to say a huge thank you for all of their 
hard work and dedication to the school. I hope you will join us in wishing them the best in their next 
adventures.  
 
Kind regards 
 

Mr Fletcher  
 
Mr Fletcher 

 
 


